
To:  Chief Gees-Due OO-Neh-Gah Usti
 Southern Cherokee Nation and the Red Fire People

The official request of the SCNRFP to establish a Extraterritorial 
Trade Mission Office in Mongolia. 

 

Dear Hereditary Chief Gees-Due-OO-Neh-Gah-Usti,

 We are very pleased to send you our letter of invitation as attached.

We sincerely look forward to seeing your delegation soon in our territory.

Respectfully  yours,

Munkhtuya.B

Assistant of the Minister of Environment 
and Tourism of Mongolia 
 

E-mail: munkhtuya@mne.gov.mn
Mobile: (976-51) 261966
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